U NIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION

November 27, 19495

Dr. Fo Ce Allen
Physical Education Department

Dear Dr., Allen:

Thank you for the informstion on
the high school girls who are inter-
. ested in majoring in physical education,

I am writing to them and sending
oup physical education pamphlets.

Sincerely?

S Khorven

Ruth 1I. Hoover, Director
Womens Physical Education
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